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No Limits to Learning! 

 

 

 

 



Into the last day of this academic year and a few celebrations, reminders and thank yous!  

 

Reading/Library Books 

Please can you have a check at home for any stray Reading books or Library books and return 

them to us.  You can hand them to the class teacher or the Office - no questions asked!   

 
School Dinners – Payment  

Please ensure that all Dinner Money debts are paid by tomorrow at the latest please as we need to 

ensure that final accounts are done for the Borough.  

 

 

Year 5 and 6 – Production 

The Year 5 and 6 production of “Treachery at Traitors’ Quay” was fantastic.  It could rival any 

West End production and better than any Enid Blyton mystery!  Our Y5 and 6 worked so hard to 

learn the lines and the songs and performed to such a high standard.  Thank you again to all the 

staff involved. 

 

Reading Challenge 

The children will have brought home information about the Summer Reading Challenge that the 

Library Service are running –do look out for the information and pop along to your local Library 

to sign up!  Nicola visited assembly on Monday and the children are all geared up to take part! 

 
 

Disco 

A huge thank you to the PTFA for organising a fantastic disco!  Thank you too to the staff who 

stayed to help and Mr Johnson and Mr Habgood for the big clear up!  The children thoroughly 

enjoyed it and had a great time. 

 
 

Leavers’ Ball 

We are thoroughy looking forward to the Y6 Leavers’ Ball tonight!  They have a live band, 

cocktails and a Photo Booth!  We can’t wait to see everyone dressed in their posh outfits!  A 

huge thank you to the PTFA for funding the event, the children are so excited! 

 
 



 

Staffing for next year 

We will sadly be saying farewell to Mrs Greenwood who will be leaving us to go and be 

Assistant Head at a Nursery in the Borough.  We thank her for all her hard work in EYFS.  We 

also say farewell to Ms McKee and thank her for teaching Year 1 whilst Miss Clark is on 

Maternity Leave. 

 

We have a new face joining us as well as a familiar one returning!  We are pleased to welcome 

Mrs Cole who will be teaching in Year 3 alongside Mrs Collins.  She has already been in 

working with us and is really looking forward to joining us in September!  We also have 

someone coming back!  You may remember Miss Matthews, who taught various classes in the 

school including Foundation Stage before moving back to family along the south coast.  I am 

delighted to say that she will be back with us in September, teaching alongside Miss Hooker in 

Foundation Stage.  

 

Don’t forget to keep an eye on our new Website: 

www.wraysburyprimary.co.uk 

 

 or follow us on Twitter: 

 

@wraysburyschool 

 

Dates 

 

Friday 20
th

  Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.15 am 

 

Break Up for Summer Holidays 2.00pm and Ice Cream/Ice Pop Sale  

 

 

Please remember that the pupils return to school on Wednesday 5th September 2018, (though 

our new Foundation Stage children have a staggered start). 

 

A reminder that we finish early on Friday 2.00 pm (with the added bonus of a PTFA Ice 

Lolly/Pop/Cream Sale!) 

 

Alison Fox 

Headteacher 

http://www.wraysburyprimary.co.uk/

